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Medical Student Exchange
Yale-China continues to work with Yale and Xiangya to bring students 
from the two schools to the other site for month-long clinical rotations. 
This fall, Qing Yang, an 8th year Yale M.D./Ph.D. student, did a 
four-week clinical rotation at Xiangya Hospital in the department of 
Neurology, and spent two weeks conducting research on brain death at 
Xiangya’s three affi liated hospitals, under the mentorship of LI Xin in 
the Hematology department of the Third Affi liated Hospital, a former 
trainee at Yale under the Research Ethics Program. 

The Medical Student Exchange Program continues to be popular 
among Yale and Xiangya medical students. Eight Yale medical students 
are currently planning to go to Xiangya next spring and the selection 
for Xiangya students to come to Yale for this program is also underway. 

Yale medical exchange student Qing Yang (2nd from left) with students from 
Xiangya School of Medicine. 

Nancy Yao Maasbach, executive director of Yale-China Association and Dr. Wei Chao, president 
of Xiangya Overseas Alumni Association (XYOAA), signing an MOU for the Yale-China XYOAA 
Scholarship, witnessed by the Yale Whiffenpoofs at Mory’s in New Haven.

Yale-China and XYOAA 
Join Forces to Fundraise for 
Scholarships at Xiangya
On October 28, Yale-China and the Xiangya Overseas 
Alumni Association (XYOAA) signed a memorandum 
of understanding to fundraise for Yale-China XYOAA 
Scholarship, which will benefi t Xiangya medical students with 
fi nancial need. 

Yale-China, with fi nancial support from donors in the U.S. 
and Hong Kong, has been giving full and half scholarships 
to students at Xiangya for over a decade. The new Yale-China 
XYOAA Scholarship, in addition to supporting Xiangya 
students, will also seek to deepen ties between Xiangya, its 
alumni who are currently in the U.S., and Yale-China. 

2013-14 Chia Fellowship 
in Western Hunan
At the end of July 2013, the inaugural group of Western 

Hunan Chia Fellows returned to Fenghuang and Huayuan 

counties in Western Hunan after their training at Xiangya. 

The Western Hunan Fellows, since returning to their work, 

have begun working on their projects with the continued 

support from the Chia Fellowship, Xiangya, and Yale-China. 

Selection for the next group of Western Hunan Chia 

Fellowship recipients is already underway. In October, Yale-

China trustees Robert Rohrbaugh, Kris Fennie and Yale-China 

staff Hongping Tian, Lucy Yang, and Bill Peng traveled to 

Fenghuang and Huayuan in Western Hunan to interview 

applicants. They were joined by fi ve colleagues from Xiangya, 

including Vice Dean ZHANG Xin, Vice Director of the Central 

South University Hospital Administration JIANG Xinya, and 

2009 Chia Fellow WU Liaofang. 

The Western Hunan Chia Fellowship, which was started in 

2012, was modeled after the Chia Fellowship at Yale for KMU 

and Xiangya. It aims to support the professional development 

of female health professionals in rural Western Hunan. 

Currently in its second year, this program also intends to 

build connections between Chia Fellows in rural Hunan with 

their counterparts at Xiangya, as well as linkages between 

health institutions in rural Hunan and Xiangya. 




















